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July 18, 2022 

 

 

 

Mosaic Carbon LLC 

4525 Seminary Ave 

Richmond, VA 23227 

Attn: Colin Fraser 

 

 

 

Re: Approval of City Forest Credits Carbon Preservation Application 

 

 

Dear Colin, 

 

Thank you for submitting an application for the Wilson Family Forest Preservation Project in Virginia 

Beach, VA. I’m writing to let you know that City Forest Credits has approved your application dated July 

14, 2022. Final crediting documents including the Project Design Document (PDD) and supporting 

attachments are due to City Forest Credits by January 18, 2023, or sooner. We look forward to working 

with you. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Liz Johnston 

Director, City Forest Credits 

 


